
Lloyd Harbor School 
7 School Lane 

Huntington, New York 11743 
November 24, 2015 

 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 It’s that time of year again! The Lloyd Harbor Theatre Arts Club 
will present Disney’s Mary Poppins on March 16 and 17, 2016. 
 Sixth graders interested in participating should attend an 
informational meeting on Thursday, December 3rd. At the meeting, we 
will discuss the details of the show as well as prepare students for 
auditions.  Auditions will take place the following week on Wednesday, 
December 9 and Friday December 11, 2015. Looking ahead, our weekly 
rehearsals will be on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Fridays after school.  

We encourage students to familiarize themselves with the show 
by looking up videos of productions of Mary Poppins the Musical on 
Youtube.com. In addition, you should watch the classic Disney movie, 
Mary Poppins. We look forward to seeing everyone at the meeting and 
kicking off Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts 44th Show! It is sure to be 
supercalifragilisticexpialidocious! 
 

Important dates for December: 
Thursday, December 3rd: Informational meeting 

Wednesday, December 9th: Vocal auditions 
Thursday, December 11th: Acting auditions 

 
Please sign and detach this permission slip and have your child bring it to the 
first meeting on December 3. Please DO NOT hand it to your teacher, bring it 
with you to the meeting. Thank you! 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My Child __________________________________________ has my permission to attend the 
informational meeting for Lloyd Harbor Theater Arts production of Mary Poppins 
on Thursday, December 3rd, 2015. 
 
Parent’s Signature       Telephone Number 
 
 
 
______________________________________                                   ______________________________________ 
               


